

200 North Main Street, Lambertville, NJ 08530

Geoff Hewitt, Principal

Phone (609) 397-0183 Fax (609) 397-4607

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Our district provides an English language program for students who need instruction in English as a Second Language (ESL). Based on the results of our district assessments, it has been determined that your child is eligible for the ESL program that LPS offers. Through participation in the ESL program, he/she will be exposed to a curriculum designed to teach small groups of students listening, speaking, reading and writing skills necessary for school success.

You, as a parent or guardian, have the right to decline these services being offered to your child. Participation in this program will help your child succeed in school. It must be understood that your child's academic progress may be limited should you decide against participation in this program.

If you DO NOT wish your child to participate in this program, please contact me at (609)397-0183, extension 1361.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Svitlana Nedoszytko ESL Teacher